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POPPY APPEAL 

 

As we approach 

Remembrance Sunday, each 

class will have the opportunity 

to purchase a poppy.   

  Pupils may bring in a small 

amount of change if they wish 

to buy one. Each class bubble 

will be given their own small 

supply of poppies and 

donations will be managed in a 

COVID-19 secure way. 

  

  

 

 UNIFORM STOCK 

 

We still have a small supply of various items of 

school uniform available to buy on our ParentMail 

+Pay shop.  Items purchased in this way will be 

sent home with your child. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

 

NEW BABY 
 

 
 
 

We are delighted to announce 
the safe arrival of  

Poppy Rose to Miss 
Bergmann. 

 
Mother and baby are doing 
well and I’m sure you will all 

join us in congratulating  
Miss Bergmann and Mr 

Bellamy on the new addition to 
their family. 

 

 
CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

 

 

 

Donations for next week’s Children in Need fundraising day 
can be made online via ParentMail +Pay. 

 
Whilst the donation is set at £1 you can choose to donate 
any amount you wish.  Of course, if your child prefers to 

bring their donation in that is absolutely fine. 
 

We’re looking forward to a zany and spotty day! 

 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 
 

In normal non-Coronavirus times the school run is a sociable 
part of your daily routine.  However, this is not now possible.  As 

we all need to ensure that we adhere to social distancing 
guidelines please can we remind you that: 

 

 Children must remain with parents/carers while waiting 
on school grounds - please don’t let them run around 

 

 You should not congregate in groups, either whilst 
waiting for or after collecting your child/ren.  Please do 

not be offended if you are asked to move on. 
 

 
 


